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Public Review Notice 

Request for public comment on the 

Solano County Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy 

The public review period will begin July 20, 2017 and conclude on August 20, 

2017. 

The Solano County Economic Development Corporation (Solano EDC) has 

published a draft of the Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy 

(CEDS) for Solano County and the cities of Benicia, Dixon, Fairfield, Rio Vista, 

Suisun, Vacaville, and Vallejo. 

This CEDS has been prepared, in part, to meet a prerequisite for qualifying for 

economic development assistance under the United States Department of 

Economic Development Administration (EDA) public works and economic 

adjustment grants, and most planning programs. 

Prior to submitting the CEDS to EDA, the document will be available for public 

review for a period of 30 days. Copies of the document are available for review at 

Solano EDC, 360 Campus Lane, Suite 102, Fairfield, CA 94534 

or 

Solano County, 675 Texas Street, 6th Floor, Fairfield, CA 94533 

Online at www.solanoedc.org under Economic Studies or here 

If you are a person with a disability who needs a special accommodation in order 

to participate in this process, please contact Pat Uhrich, 707-864-1855, 

pat@solanoedc.org not later than August 18, 2017 to ensure that any necessary 

accommodation can be provided 

Submit written remarks by 5:00 p.m. August 21, 2017 to Solano EDC at the 

address above or by email to pat@solanoedc.org. 

Immediately following the 30-day public comment period, the CEDS will be 

submitted to Solano County for review and submittal to EDA. 

 

http://drive.google.com/file/d/0Bz0KtN0Uw9zcang1NEJzRU9PbUE/view

